Shobnall Primary School

‘Eggciting News!

Dear Parents,

| would like to share with you all some ‘Eggciting News’ with regards to our plans and
preparations for Easter. Many of you will be aware that at this time of year, the School
Council have run a competition to encourage as many children as possible to create their
own “Egg” scene described as our Easter Eggstravaganza! However, this year, we would
like to offer the children (with their parent's help of course) the opportunity of doing
something different.

Therefore, | proudly present to you our new Easter competition entitled; “Egg in an
Eggciting Place!” Let me explain: As in previous years, this is an optional competition
which we would hope that as many children as possible would like to enter. The rules are
incredibly simple. The children are to photograph an egg (decorated or not) in a unique
and in an exciting/unusual place as they can possibly find. The School Council will be
judging the competition and will be looking at the creative nature of the photograph as
well as the location chosen.

Additionally, we would like the photograph to be presented in a creative manner too.
Judging will also look for more than just a printed photograph, they will be looking at the
frame and the overall way in which the photograph is submitted. We are aware that some
of you do not have printers at home and we do not want to exclude these families from
entering. Therefore, if you would like to send the photograph in on a USB stick for your
child’s teacher to print out for you or even email the school office, stating the name of
your child and class, then we can print it for you.

It will come as no surprise that the winning entries from each class and overall winners
will be rewarded with chocolate! | very much hope that you would like to enter this
competition and we look forward to seeing the children’s own, artistic take on this
competition.

All photographs to be submitted and ready for judging in the school hall on Thursday 6"
April at 9.00am. The hall doors will be open and ready to receive your entries. Good Luck!

Yours sincerely
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Mr. R. Cruise
Headteacher.
& C 0(,4, £
—_— & wisian & % 1 school
dfslexia = - - a, et International
friendly f;g/{, Healthy School Award

LEVEL ONE

Shobnall Road, Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire. DE14 2BB Telephone: (01283) 239100 Fax: (01283) 239105
E-mail: office@shobnall.staffs.sch.uk



